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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees
From: Jennifer Villines
Date: August 24, 2020

cc: Brad Hunt, Kristen Streeter, Carol Snowden 

Re: Policy DAEB(Local)

Local policy DAEB is being updated to reflect current district practices when it comes to the use 
of employee compensation time. This change allows unused employee compensatory time to be 
retained in accordance with administrative regulations. 

RECOMMENDATION:  Board approval of the local revisions to policy DAEB is recommended. 
 


